Dear Parents & Guardians,

My name is Francesca Borgia and I am the PTA president for the 2023-2024 school year. I
am so excited about this year and all the great things that the students at Tampa Heights Magnet
are going to accomplish! I wanted to take some time to encourage you to join PTA
(https://tampaheightsmagnet.memberhub.com/store). Our annual dues are $8, and with that your
child gets a membership into our "PTA Kids Club." To stay in good standing we ask you to
attend at least one meeting a quarter. Our meetings are held the fourth Tuesday of the month,
with our first meeting being held on Tuesday, August 22. Today you will be receiving a flyer
about our first fundraiser, Papa John's Nifty Fifty fundraiser card. The cards cost $15 and gets
you 50% off your entire order (up to 18 redemptions). The school gets back $10 for every card
sold! The card can be redeemed in the greater Tampa Bay Area, Ft. Myers & the Twin Cities,
MN. The sales run today, through September 1, 2023!

We are also hosting our first Skate Night of the year on Wednesday, August 23 from 6-8 at
United Skates on Armenia. It's a great time to meet your fellow Navigator families and skate
with some of our teachers! This year, we are also bringing the "Sidewalk Stompers" program to
Tampa Heights. This program encourages students and their families, if able, to walk or bike to
school. Classes with the best participation can earn cool toys and playground equipment for
recess.

Please take a moment to follow us on the social media pages listed below on this letter. It is
the best way to keep up with the latest at the school. I look forward to all of the great things that
we are going to achieve together this year!

Kindly,

Francesca Borgia
PTA President
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TAMPA HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY MAGNET

WANT TO
VOLUNTEER?

You must have an active SERVE form on file with
the school.
Application can be found at:

HTTPS://APPS.RAPTORTECH.COM/APPLY/NTCOMTPLBI1TVUW-==

Thank you for your interest in becoming a Hillsborough County
Public Schools volunteer! HCPS requires all volunteers and
community partners to complete the HCPS Volunteer
Application or have a current active application on file prior
to any volunteer engagement. New application submission is
based on expiration date. Volunteers will receive renewal
notifications 30/15/5 days prior to expiration.
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Calling all Interested
PTA Homeroom Parent Volunteers

PTA Homeroom Parents support teachers by:
Communicating classroom information to families
Assisting with school activities and events
Organizing donation requests

Helping with clerical and creative tasks

Please consider joining our parent team of dynamic volunteers!

If you are interested in being a homeroom parent for your child’s classroom,

email the PTA at tampaheightsmagnet@gmail.com

or

return this form to your child’s teacher

Your Name:

Child’s Teacher and Grade:

Phone:

Email:

General availability:




edwe ) /INOD"SILYNSTILINMN" MMM — 9Z8S5°9.8°E1L8 — €09€E 14 ‘edwe] "aay eluaury N LZ1S

mmﬂﬂwh_zo . - A . H&a.ﬁﬂ&u@ﬂﬁ.@
..n“—, m:.uv_n._.m_..:mﬁaﬂﬁm_unmmn..m_.._uy_n 1_...._.. ..._ iﬁﬂhi\/@
ezzid obieT jsn Y}IM Jouuiq 9AeH d @vﬁqu\i\n

oIsn\ 1S3110H s.Aepoy’
B 9je) ezzid ‘Buneys isjjoy

iJ344 sue sjusiE Bunexs-uoN
|Bjusy BjeNs Jenbay saprau)

uosiad 12d 000LS




Walkto
school
Wednesday!

WHEN
Wednesday, August 16th
8:19am - 8:45am

WHERE
TAMPA HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY

WHAT

Walk or Bike to School every
Wednesday and win prizes for
your classroom! The class with
the most walkers and bikers
wins new toys for recess!

 SPONSORED BY SIDEWALK STOMPERS -

ALL STUDENTS,
PARENTS, AND
STAFFMAY JOIN
OUR EVENT

STAFF WILL
GREET
STUDENTS AT
THE SCHOOL
ENTRANCE

PLEASE USE THE
CROSSWALKS
AND
SIDEWALKS!



Dear Families,
Are you looking for a quick and easy way to support our school?

Box Tops for Education has been around for over 25 years, and it really can make a difference.

In fact, the Box Tops program has helped give almost one billion dollars to schools since 1996.

The Box Tops app gives participants the ability to earn for any school across the country with just
the touch of a button. Plus, the Box Tops app allows you to search for schools that could use a little

extra help, so you can help give students in low-income schools the opportunity to succeed.

HERE’S HOW IT WORKS: Buy participating products and use the Box Tops app to scan your
store receipt. The app identifies eligible products and earnings are credited to your designated
school online. Even if you're shopping online or doing grocery pickup, you can still submit your

digital or email receipt with the Box Tops app and earn. Twice a year, our school gets a check!

See a list of participating products at
BTFE.COM/PRODUCTS

Box Tops earnings really add up, and the more people that participate, the bigger the impact we
can make. So let’s give our teachers the support they need and give more kids the opportunity to

succeed. Together, we can help make a big difference.

DON'T HAVE THE APP YET? [l LEARN MORE ABOUT
DOWNLOAD IT TODAY! o BOX TOPS AT BTFE.COM



